Recent Activities of WBCUPA
1. This is for information of all concerned that WBCUPA, enguages itself very strongly in the pursuit of incurring for the university and college teachers of the state, the actual benefit with full payment of arrear of 28 months (from 30.06.2010 to 31.10.2012), the notional benefit of which part is already declared by our Government. We make humble yet continuous appeal to our Government to treat the issue with utmost sympathy so that all concerned are paid their dues very shortly. Once released, the Government might have to paid an extra burden of Rs. 62 crores (approx.). However, the Hon’ble Minister-in-Charge and the Department of Higher Education, Govt. of West Bengal, have assured us of their sincerest effort in this regard. We hope to succeed in our mission.
2. We thank and express our deep gratitude for the Hon’ble Higher Education Minister-in-Charge and the Department of Higher Education due to their initiatives taken with regard to College teachers’ pay protection for those who have changed their colleges by way of fresh appointment through West Bengal College Service Commission. Concerned teachers are requested to contact the office of Director of Public Instruction (DPI) in case of inordinate delay. In our meeting with the Department of Higher Education we also strongly insisted on getting pay protection for those whose nomenclatures were changed due to their appointment through WBCSC. We are made assured that the Directorate and the Government will look into the matter.
3. Considering the urgency of CAS or pending promotion cases WBCUPA appealed to our Government for setting up zonal or district camps in association with the universities to expedite and simplify the process of promotions. In this respect too, we have received quite positive responses and indications.
4. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellors and Principals are requested to kindly take initiatives to send to the Higher Education (HE) Department the disbursement certificates of the last received portion of our 80% arrear from the Central Government. Rest of the portion may only be disbursed by the Government only when colleges and universities send their respective disbursement certificates.
Once again we express our thankfulness and deep gratitude for the Hon’ble Chief Minister, the Hon’ble Minister-in-Charge of Higher Education as well as the Principal Secretary, Dept. of Higher Education, DPI and the entire team for their sympathy benevolence and cooperation. We remain grateful and obliged.
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